
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

April 4th-8th 

Vision: F.E.S students will be passionate life-long learners who contribute as 

responsible leaders in the global community. 

 

 

 

Monday, April 4th 

 

o Movement with the seniors (2Bl & 2O’B) 

o Grade 3 Newcombe Volleyball- Game 1 

Hawks vs. Stars; Game 2 Blues Vs Oilers 

o Last day of Mad Science 

 

Thursday, April 7th 

 

o Intramural Action –Grade 4/5 Atomic Volleyball-

Game 1 Lakers vs. Raptors; Game 2 Nets vs 

Warriors 

o PSSC meeting at 7pm in the conference room 

 

Tuesday, April 5th 

 

o Choir Gr. 2-5 

o Volleyball NB visit (gr. 4-5) 

 

 

Friday, April 8th 

 

o National Service Dog Fundraiser-PAWS for 

Autism 

o Activity Stations -1R & 1McN 

o Healthy Lunch website closes at 10pm for those 

paying by Paypal; For those paying by cash or 

cheque, payment must be received at the 

office by 8:15am) 

 

Wednesday, April 6th 

o Activity Stations- 2W & 2U 

o Drama 

 

 

Upcoming Dates: 

 

April 21st- Home and School Meeting at 7pm 

April 22nd- Earth Day 

April 28th- Spring Choir Concert 

             

Information Items: 

-It was great to see so many families at Parent Teacher Meetings. Thank you for taking the time to 

come in to discuss your child/children’s progress. We have many items on our “Lost and Found” 

tables. Please claim any lost items before Friday, April 8th. Remaining items will be donated to charity. 

- Paws for Autism is a fundraising program designed to raise awareness of Autism, Certified Service 

Dogs for Autism and NSD (National Service Dogs). Paper paws will be sold on Friday, April 8th for two 

dollars each and will be posted on our special bulletin board with the child’s (donor’s) name. Your 

support is greatly appreciated.   

- Congratulations to all Mouse Trap car participants. The winners are below: 

o First Place- Boys- Matthew Heans & Ryan Cox 

        Girls- (4 Way Tie) Kyra Hector & Jennifer Mullett; Sidney Barrett; Marin MacPherson;    

                                      Dakota MacFarlane, Allison Cyr, Emma Tobin 

o Second Place- Boys- Cameron Steeves & Adam Ross 

                          Girls- Olivia Millett & Sydney LeBlanc 

o Third Place- Boys- Mackenzie Reed & Owen Kilpatrick 

         Girls- Zoe Fullerton & Lauren McKinnon 
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o Best Design- Boys- Jordan Scott 

          Girls-Abby Ross 

o Honorable Mention- Grade 4 team-Carson, Alex, Keira and Matthew 

-Yearbook order forms will be distributed in the next three weeks for those who are interested in 

ordering. There is a section of the yearbook on “Way Back In Kindergarten” for our current grade 5 

students. We use the kindergarten composites (which we have) for those who were here in 

kindergarten and create a collage of those who joined us after kindergarten. If your child attended 

kindergarten elsewhere, please email me (Bonnie.Hierlihy@nbed.nb.ca) a photo from around the 

age of kindergarten or send one in for me to scan and return to you.  

-  Anglophone South School District is pleased to present an evening for parents and guardians with 

Dr. AnnMarie Churchill on April 21st from 6:30-8:00.  Dr. Churchill will be speaking about child and 

youth mental health issues and building resilience in our children. There will also be time for parent 

questions and discussion on mental health issues. Please see the attached flyer for more details.  

 

-The Healthy Lunch website (http://www.fairvalehands.ca/healthylunch ) opens tonight at 9pm for 

Food Period #7. Please place your orders by Friday April 8th if you are paying by Paypal. If you pay by 

cash or cheque, orders must be placed online and payment sent to the school by 8:15 am Friday, 

April 8th.  

 

-Please remember that our start time is 8:05. There has been a substantial increase in the number of 

students arriving late. Students who are tardy to class not only place their own learning in jeopardy, 

but also the learning of other students. Arriving on time contributes to an optimal learning experience 

for all.  

 

 -Our weekly Family Connections are also posted on our school website under the Synrevoice tab. 
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